
 

 

Resolution on Recruiting Pilots from AACO Members 

 

The 49th AGM, citing resolution number 7/2005 adopted by the 38th AGM, 
confirms calling upon member airlines to ensure that the employees (pilots, 
engineers, etc…) they wish to recruit from other member airlines, to obtain the 
necessary release documents by these airlines in accordance to their rules & 
regulations. 


